
Friday 20th October 2023  

PE TIMETABLE - CHANGE OF DAY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Please find below the new days that your child will take part in P.E from Monday 30th October 2023. 

Year R will now have P.E on Wednesday and Fridays and Year 1 will now have P.E on Monday and Wednesdays. 

Please note that on Friday 3rd November, children will be having their photo taken so please send them into 
school in their school uniform. 

 

 

YEAR GROUP  MONDAY  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  

Year R   
 

 
 

Year 1 
 

 
 

  

Year 2      

Year 3      

Year 4      

Year 5      

Year 6     
 

 

 

We thank you for your support  

Vanessa Rattley  

Office Manager and Headteachers PA  

Valentine Ave, Sholing, Southampton, SO19 0EQ Executive Headteacher: Mr D Constable-Phelps 

Telephone: 023 8044 8944 Headteacher: Mr S Summerton Email: Info@Valentineprimary.co.uk  


